
The following procedures are to be adhered to for 
events at Australian Turf Club venues: 

• Event organiser must provide contact details of all 
guests prior to event.  

• Temperatures checks for guests upon entry.*

• Hand sanitiser is available for guests at entry points. 

• Additional cleaning procedures in place for 
frequently visited areas including toilet facilities.

• Reminders displayed to maintain safe physical 
distance of 1.5m from other guests.

• Venues are operating at a capacity of one guest per 
4m².

• Guests must be seated for the duration of the event. 
No standing functions. 

• Food and beverage service will be worked through 
with event organiser to ensure catering fits within 
NSW Government guidelines.

• All ATC employees have undergone COVID safe 
training. 

*Temperature checks and thermal imaging technology is 
available at an additional service cost. 

Information correct as of July 1 2020. For further 
information regarding the Australian Turf Club’s COVID 
Safe measures or holding your next event with the 
Australian Turf Club please contact the ATC Sales Team.

At the Australian Turf Club, our business 
never stopped as racing continued due to our 
comprehensive COVID Safe measures. With this 
existing knowledge we will ensure your next event 
is safe and successful during COVID-19 restrictions.
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